WESTERN AUSTRALIAN SOCIETY of AMATEUR HERPETOLOGISTS (inc)

(Member of the Australasian Affiliation of Herpetological Societies)
9 Birch Place, STONEVILLE WA 6081

Special Notice

8th April 2005

WASAH formed in 1990 to lobby for herpetofauna keeping in WA. This is now
realised with the introduction of the Western Australian reptile and amphibian
keeping system, in place since 2002.

At a special meeting on 11 July 04 it was voted to keep WASAH going,
however it has been difficult to maintain the society’s momentum in any form,
therefore is not possible at this time to continue. The executive, in place when the
society went into recess immediately prior the new keeping system, has decided
to wind up the society and to return 2005 memberships, and also provide them
with the latest Herpetofauna free of charge as consolation.

A special meeting is being held on Friday 15 April 2005 at Herp Headquarters,
169 Egina Street, Mt Hawthorn commencing at 7.00 pm to formally wind up
WASAH.

On 2™ April *05 the executive voted to contribute the funds from the
CALM/WASAH Care Sheets to the University of Western Australia towards
research and an educational book on WA herpetofauna to be dedicated to
WASAH.

Thank you to everyone that has participated in WASAH business since its
inception all those years ago.

The executive wishes to convey their sincerest apologies to all those people that
had paid their memberships for 2005.

Yours sincerely,
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Brian Bush, President
On behalf of the Executive



